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12 April 2019 

Brent Layton 
Chairman 
Electricity Authority 

Dear Brent 

Final advice on the Equal Access project 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on creating equal access to electricity 
networks. 

We have updated our Advice on creating equal access to electricity networks report, taking 
into account the Board’s suggestions outlined in your letter of 21 February 2019. 

Attached is the IPAG’s final report.  

We look forward to hearing the Authority’s detailed plan for implementing equal and open 
networks. The IPAG would be pleased to assist with further advice on implementation 
options, if the Authority would find that useful.   

 

Yours sincerely 

John Hancock 
Chairperson 
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